
 

 
OAKLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
 
REGARDING FINAL REVIEW AND PROPOSED ADOPTION OF SPECIAL EDUCATION 
LOCAL AREA (SELPA) ANNUAL SERVICE PLAN AND ANNUAL BUDGET PLAN FOR 2019-
2020 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on June 5, 2019, the Governing Board of the Oakland Unified 
School District, at its Regular Meeting, will hold a Public Hearing on its Special Education Local 
Plan Area (SELPA) Annual Service Plan and Annual Budget Plan for 2019-2020 School Year 
and, at the conclusion of the hearing, will propose adoption/ratification of each by the Governing 
Board. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held June 5, 2019, at 6:00 p.m., or soon thereafter as the matter may 
be heard, in the Great Room, LaEscuelita Education Center, 1050 2nd Avenue, Oakland, CA 
94606-2212. 
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing is to take comments from the Public regarding the Plans and 
make and make any modifications thereto, if warranted.  
 
A copy of the Plans are available for review prior to the Public Hearing via computer terminal in 
the District Office of the Oakland Unified School District as follows: Offices of the Governing Board 
and the Superintendent, 1000 Broadway, Suite 680, Oakland CA 94607-4099, and the Office of 
Special Education, Cole Elementary School Site, 1011 Union Street, Oakland, CA 94607-2236 
and on the internet, on May 17, 2019, at http://www.ousd.org/domain/69. 
 
 

s/ Kyla Johnson-Trammell 
Secretary, Governing Board 

Oakland Unified School District 
 

http://www.ousd.org/domain/69
https://ousd.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=3949478&GUID=6FC297CD-C43A-4C93-882C-E5273AB89E02&Options=ID|Text|&Search=19-0990

